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Pastor Brett Matz 

This Week at St Mark 

October 20, 2019 – October 27, 2019 

Sunday (10/20)     

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Congregational Dinner with K9 

                  presentation      

Monday (10/21)     

  6:00 pm  Game Night 

Tuesday (10/22)    

  8:30 am  Quilt Group 

 10:00 am  Bible Study 

  6:00 pm  Stewardship Meeting 

Wednesday (10/23)   

  9:00 am  Parish Nurse in Office  

 10:00 am  GriefShare 

  5:00 pm  Bells Rehearsal 

 

 

  

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Thursday (10/24)    

  5:15 pm  Choir Rehearsal 

  6:30 pm  Worship Service  (w/HC)  

Friday (10/25)   

 

Saturday (10/26) 

 

Sunday (10/27)    Reformation Sunday 

  9:00 am  Worship Service  (w/HC) 

 10:15 am  Bible Study  

 10:15 am  Congregational Fund Meeting     

   Food Pantry Sunday 

  

  

  

Sharing the Love of Jesus 

Thursday, October 17, 2019 

Sunday, October 20, 2019 

Nineteenth Sunday after Pentecost 

We have services on 

Thursday night at 6:30pm 

if you can’t attend on  

Sunday morning.  

The altar flowers this week are provided by                              

Kathy, Joe & Tim Matz in honor & celebration                                

of Pastor Matz’s Birthday. 



Why not check out the morning meditations on  

WHBL at 7:26am or between 10:45am and 

10:50am. You can also check out the Morning-

Meditations.com web site - where you can listen to 

meditations anytime and anywhere. You can also 

find out what's happening in our area churches and 

schools. You can support this mission with a gift to 

the church which can be used to sponsor the        

broadcasts.  Pastor Matz will be doing the                        

meditations the week of October 21st.  

Please make sure you use the                       

calendar on the wall by the office to 

mark your meetings and events in            

order for them to appear in the                   

Forward and Messenger.   

GriefShare a 13 week grief support group for those 

who have experienced the loss of a loved one will 

started on Wednesday, September 4th  at 10am. It 

will be held in the upstairs adult education room. 

Each session includes a video, group discussion 

and a personal workbook to help you through the 

grief process. This is open to everyone, not just 

church members. Contact Carolyn Eiden, RN the 

Parish Nurse if you have questions or want to           

register. The cost is $15 for the workbook which 

will be returned to you when you complete the 

program.   

Coats For Kids campaign.                                   

If you have any coats you 

would like to donate please 

deposit them in the                       

collection box in the Narthex 

through Oct 27th. If you would like to             

donate cash please put it in an envelope and 

mark it Coats for Kids.  

IT’S COMING…..NOVEMBER 17TH                                      

MEN’S CLUB PANCAKE SUPPER 

The menu includes all-

you-can-eat potato       

pancakes, wheat cakes, 

breakfast  sausage,        

applesauce, beverage and 

cake.  

Tickets are now available from any 

member of the Men’s Club or the 

church office.  

Tickets cost $8 for adults and $4 for 

children 4—12. Tickets will cost 50 

cents more at the door.  

REFORMATION SERVICE-Sun., Oct. 27,               

3:30pm at the Stefanie H. Weill Center for the                 

Performing Arts at 826 N. 8th St. in downtown 

Sheboygan.  The speaker will be Rev. Nabil S. 

Nour, a parish Pastor from South Dakota, a             

lecturer, and the 4th Vice President of the                      

Lutheran Church Missouri Synod.  He was born 

in Nazareth, Israel. Come and hear a man from 

Nazareth speak about THE MAN FROM                

NAZARETH. 

St Mark Congregational Fund committee is                  

seeking a new member whose term would begin in  

January 2020. This would be a five year obligation.               

Responsibilities on the Committee rotate on a    

annual basis.  The first year you are a “Member at 

Large” then “Recording Secretary”, followed by 

“Financial Secretary”; “Vice Chairman” and 

“Chairman”. The Committee currently manages 

sixteen stocks on The New York Stock Exchange 

working directly with James Testwuide, President 

and CEO of H.C. Denison Co. The Fund also has 

investments in The Lutheran Church Extension 

Fund. The earnings on all the investments are            

given to the Church yearly. The committee meets 

the third Sunday of each month at 10:15am           

following the church service. If you are a voting 

member of St Mark and would like to be                            

considered for nomination, contact any  Committee  

Member, Board of Directors or the church office.  

 St Mark Game Night  is 
back 

October 21st at 6pm 
 

You bring the game and 
your friends    

We’ll supply the snacks, 

Fall Open House at Sheboygan Lutheran High 
School - on Monday, October 21 from 5:00 - 6:45 
pm all 5th through 8th graders are invited to 
attend a high school Open House including our Fall 
Sampler band & choir concert at 7 pm. Each            
visiting family can enter a drawing for free          
registration! Families can take this opportunity to 
meet with faculty and gather useful information 
about our programs, curriculum, and mission. Find 
out about our Christ-centered education, where 
students achieve higher ACT scores, are involved in 
many school activities, and thrive in a caring and 
safe environment. Experience the LHS band and 
choirs too! Join us on Monday night. Call the 
school office for more information at 920-452-
3323. LHS is located at 3323 University Drive. 

The next           

Voters Meeting 

will be on                     

November 10th                            

immediately               

following the 

church service.  

Making Spirits Bright 

We are fortunate to, again have the first night 

(November 29th) designated as “St Mark Night.” 

We are in need of a total of 22 volunteers to   

cover the two shifts on that night. The first shift 

of 11 volunteers will work from 4:30pm until 

7:00pm. The second shift should arrive at 

6:30pm and work until closing at 9:00pm. 

More information is in the Narthex with sign-up 

sheets.  

Fall Clean Up is scheduled for 

Saturday, November 2nd at 

8:00am. The rain date will be 

Saturday, November 9th at 

8:00am. The more  people 

who will help the sooner we 

can be done.  

Fall Festival Sampler Concert: Fall Festival                              

Sampler Concert: Sheboygan Lutheran High School is 

hosting their annual Fall Sampler Concert on Monday, 

October 21st at 7:00pm in the school gymnasium. The 

performance, entitled "I Triumph Still” will feature the 

Symphonic Band, Chamber Choir and Konzertchor.  

Each group will perform 2-3 selections highlighting their 

work on fundamental and comprehensive musicianship 

in the classroom during the first few weeks of school. 

There is no cost for admission, however a freewill           

offering will be collected during the concert.  Please join 

us for what promises to be a wonderful night of music 

and fellowship.  
Reformation Rally Mass Choir:                                            

Any members of the community who would like to 

sing as a part of the mass Reformation Rally Choir 

are welcome to join LHS Music Director Matt 

Thiel for a rehearsal on Sunday, October 20th from 

6:30pm to 8:00pm in the Sheboygan Lutheran 

High School Music Room (Room 134). Music will 

be provided for you. If you are unable to attend the 

rehearsal but would still like to sing in the choir 

for the Reformation Rally itself, please contact  

Mr. Thiel via email at thiel@lutheranhigh.com for 

more information.  
Thank you to Randy & Jeni Rydz for painting 

the sign and the St Mark sign on the building.  

mailto:thiel@lutheranhigh.com

